SCALES MOUND COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #211
SPECIAL BOARD OF EDUCATION E-LEARNING HEARING MINUTES
OCTOBER 16, 2023

A special meeting of the Board of Education of the Scales Mound Community Unit School District
#211 was held in the District library on Monday, October 16th, 2023.

President Paul Homb called the meeting to order at 6:46 p.m. Melissa Wachter called roll with
the following members answering: Paul Homb - present, Peter Zito - present, Katie Meusel -
present, Jim Stoewer - present, Staci Duerr - present, Jeff Bader - present, Ashlee Miller -
present. Administration present: Dr Marybeth DeLaMar— Superintendent, Matt Wiederholt -
Principal. Others Present: Jeff DeLaMar, Susan Winter.

Staci Duerr moved to adopt the agenda as presented. Seconded by Jim Stoewer. All present
voted in favor.

Dr DelaMar stated that the purpose of this Special Meeting was to discuss changes to the district
E-Learning days.

Dr. Wiederholt discussed the history of E-Learning in the district and the staff's positive feedback
of increasing the days available to five.

No public comments were given.

The board discussed the amount of work given and attendance during these days to make sure
we are in compliance with the State.

Jim Stoewer moved to adjourn from the public hearing at 6:50PM. Seconded by Katie Meusel. All

present voted in favor.

Jeff Bader moved to adjourn from the Special Meeting at 6:51pm. Seconded by Peter Zito. All
present voted in favor.

Q_PJ v SATOC TS

President Secretary



